

School Newsletter The Queen's Platinum Jubilee



This year, Her Majesty The Queen will become the first British Monarch to celebrate a Platinum Jubilee after 70 years of service.

On Thursday 26th May, Park End Primary School will be throwing a celebration fit for a queen to celebrate the Jubilee!

Below are the activities our children will take part in throughout the day.



Plant a tree for the Jubilee

Every class will plant their own tree within the school grounds to commemorate the Jubilee.

Each tree will have a plaque with the date and class name on, which will stay at school for years to come!

Crown competition

Each class across school will design and make a crown for The Queen. The crowns will be judged and an overall winner announced on Thursday 26th May!

Commemorative keepsakes

Every child across school will be gifted a special book mark from school and a book from Buckingham Palace as a keepsake of the Jubilee.

Non uniform day

Thursday 26th May will be a none uniform day. We ask that children wear clothes in the colours red, white and/or blue.

Toy day

As part of our celebration day, children will be allowed to bring in toys for toy day. Please be reminded that no mobile phones or electronic devices must be brought in to school.

Party snacks

The children will be having a party throughout the day in their classes. If you would like to contribute party snacks for the afternoon for your child's class, please ensure the snacks are nut free.

Jubilee picnic

Children will have a celebratory picnic lunch as their school lunch. Children can bring packed lunches as usual. There will be a selection of party food available.